
PATRICK INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

As we welcome warmer days and 
longer nights, we also look to a 
future of doors opening back up 
and life returning to a new normal. 
I want to personally thank you for 
your patience this past year as we 
all navigated the safest way to 
serve our residents, employees, 
and our partners. It was not easy 
to manage an unexpected 

pandemic, but we did so, always keeping our residents' best 
interests and safety first and foremost. Over the course of the 
next month, we hope to begin opening up our amenities (as 
appropriate and approved by local guidelines) and see a full 
return of staff to our offices.   Our teams look forward to seeing 
you and helping you in any way we can. And as a reminder, one 
of the best ways to help minimize the spread of COVID-19 is to 
get vaccinated. If you are having difficulties finding a location 
where you can receive your vaccination, please check out 
vaccinefinder.org. 

Best, 

 

 

 

John Ehle 

Our President’s Message 

MAY 2021 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Welcome Gary Rodriguez! 

Gary is a new Maintenance Technician at 
Patrick Family Housing.  Before joining the 
team, Gary had a very rewarding 33 year 
career with the U.S. Fish and Wildlife 
Service.  During this time, he served as an 
Engineering Equipment Operator, 
Instructor, Facilities Operation Specialist and Law Enforcement.  
He was lucky enough to travel to some fun destinations in the 
Caribbean and Death Valley, Nevada.   

For his next chapter, Gary and his wife Tammy decided to leave 
the West Coast of Oregon for something more tropical.  They 
set out on an adventure across the United states to the East 
Coast of Florida.  Here, they are excited to explore the Space 
coast! 

Working on Patrick Space Force Base gives Gary a sense of pride 
serving America’s young men and women who serve our 
country.  He’s looking forward to taking care of our resident’s 
maintenance needs and getting to know each one of them.  Be 
sure to wave when you see him out in the neighborhood! 

MAY EVENTS: *Current Residents only*  
Facebook Contest:  See online posts for details. 

  April 29th-May6th : Mother’s Day Raffle 

  May 11th:  Pet of the Month Contest Starts 

  May 20th:  Yard of the Month Contest Starts 

We have some wonderful prizes for our 
Mother’s Day Raffle!  At LEAST 10 prizes!  Lots 
of mystery prizes & Grand Prize winners could 
win a stress relieving massage & organic facial 
from Space Coast Massage, professional house 
cleaning, CakeKrush cupcakes & more!  Follow 
our Facebook page to participate! 

COMMUNITY SPOTLIGHT 

Maintenance Tip of the Month….It’s that time 

of year for Hurricanes!  Are you prepared? 

Supply Kit Items: Water—at least a 3-day supply; one 

gallon per person per day, Food—at least a 3-day 

supply of non-perishable, easy-to-prepare food, 

flashlight, battery-powered or hand-crank radio, extra 

batteries, First aid kit, Medications (7-day supply) and 

medical items, Sanitation and personal hygiene items, 

copies of personal documents, cell phone with 

chargers, family and emergency contact information, 

emergency blanket, map(s) of the area, baby supplies, 

pet supplies, tools/supplies for securing your home, 

extra set of car keys & house keys, extra clothing, hat 

and sturdy shoes, rain gear, Insect repellent, 

sunscreen,  and camera for photos of damage. 


